
 

 
 

TOWN OF AMHERST RELEASES DRAFT REPORT 

FOLLOWING MAIN STREET CORRIDOR STUDY 

(Town of Amherst, NY) – The Town of Amherst Planning Department announces that as of 

Wednesday, September 4, 2024, the draft report for the Main Street Corridor Planning 

Project has been released. Anyone wishing to view the plan should visit the Town’s 

website, www.amherst.ny.us or physical copies of the draft plan can be viewed at the Town 
of Amherst Planning Department (5583 Main Street, lower level, Williamsville, NY 14221).  

This specific planning project studied the Town’s Main Street transportation corridor 
between Bailey Avenue and Kensington Avenue at the I-290. Community workshops were 
held in January 2024 with the Town’s planning consultants, Dover Kohl & Partners and 
Creighton Manning Engineering, to explore how to improve safety; increase mobility 
options; accommodate parking; and envision how future street design can support local 
businesses, corridor institutions, and adjacent neighborhoods. The results of those 
workshops were incorporated into the highway concepts discussed in the report.  

Anyone with comments should write to the Amherst Planning Department, 5583 Main 

Street, Williamsville, NY 14221 or via email to rrappoccio@amherst.ny.us. The deadline to 

provide input is Friday, October 4, 2024.  

The consultants will conduct a presentation of the report to the Town Board at its September 
16, 2024 work session at 4 pm.  
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